
 
 

 

Important note for importing  

IFFA competition samples from  

Non-EU countries (third countries) 

 

The German Butchers' Association is the organizer of the international quality 

competitions during the IFFA 2022 in Frankfurt/Main. In order to ensure the 

import of competition samples from non-EU countries, an appropriate import 

permit must be requested from the Hessian Ministry of Environment, Climate 

Change, Agriculture and Consumer Protection. 

Due to currently unforeseeable events worldwide (plagues, epidemics, natural 

disasters, etc.) an application for the import permit can only be filed short 

term. Therefore, no concrete statements on the requirements and the 

necessary documentation can be taken for the time being. We kindly ask for 

your understanding. 

Once the German Butchers' Association has received this import permit with 

the requirements and necessary documentation, we will inform accordingly on 

this website. Applicants from non-EU countries will get concrete proposals for 

action. 

 

 

 

Deutscher Fleischer-Verband, January 2022 

(German Butchers‘ Association) 


